
An AUP, acceptable use policy, is a good idea to 

have at home as well as the classroom.  Having a clear 

set of rules and expectations for your household could 

help with household management.  Having house 

expectations can allow the parent to customize for their 

home, such as schedules, screen time, and technology 

time allotment. An AUP is something the family can work 

together for better accountability within the home for things 

like chores and family time, as well as behavior towards 

one another.   

 


